
 

Hope you have all had a lovely start to the term. We had our meeting on  

Friday 9th November and we discussed the following… 

 

• Our first Halloween disco was a great success. We hope the children  

enjoyed this as much as we did. We have had lots of lovely feedback  

from parents and the children on the night and after the event.  

We managed to raise an amazing £275 for the school funds which will be 

Used to help with the school trips and the Christmas gifts for the children.  

Thank you to everyone who came along, your support really does make a difference. 

• Our first pumpkin sale – so far, we have raised £80. We are still outstanding some payments 

for these. Please pay via parent pay. We enjoyed seeing all the fabulous carved pumpkins for the competition. 

• Our next event is the Christmas Fayre on Saturday 25th November. There will be a variety of stalls selling a 

range of items on the day – Macrame, Books, Tropic skincare, Art, candles, felt animals, jewellery, Bodyshop, 

crochet, bags, accessories, homeware, Christmas decorations and much more. There will be tea, coffee, hot 

chocolate, cold drinks and cakes to purchase on the day. 

 

We need your help. Please come along and support the day. If we do not receive the help for this event we 

may have to cut some things out. 

We need help with the following -  

• The Friday before, from 4pm onwards to help with the set-up. 

• If parents could donate any cakes, biscuits, sweet treats – homemade or purchased, that would be greatly 

appreciated.  

• On the day (1pm-5pm) to help with the Christmas Fayre raffle, tombola, children’s craft stall, book stall and 

help in the kitchen.  

• And finally we also need cake stands. 

If you have any cake stands that we can borrow for the day or if you are able to help, please email our PTA email 

or message us on our Facebook page.  

 

Reminders… 

• On Friday 8th December we have our first parent meet up of the year (without the children!) This will be to 

get into the festive spirit but also a great opportunity for parents to get together and meet the parents who 

are involved in the PTA. This evening will be a wreath making evening, costing £25 to make a wreath with 

everything included (any foliage donations from gardens are appreciated) On the evening you can bring your 

own drink. It will be at 7:30-10pm at Chapel Haddlesey Village Hall. There are only 25 places available and 

tickets are available on Parent Pay. 

 

Remember don’t miss out on anything. We have created a new Facebook page Friends of Chapel Haddlesey 

Primary School PTA. Please come along and join, here is the link, 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100093440082520 

Here we will be sharing key events, how much money we have raised, with pictures of staff, children and families 

having fun and much more!  

 

Our next meeting will be on Friday 1st December 2-3pm at Haddlesey Village Hall. We would love to see new 

faces. Please come along and support in whatever way you can for the children of the school. 

 

Thank you xx 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100093440082520

